| am against bill SB 1003. People
considering suicide need to be reminded
that they are valued and a necessary
part of our community. Every person has
value and brings benefit to our world.
When someone is struggling with
thoughts of suicide we ought to
encourage them to see their value.
Though a diagnosis may be challenging
it does not mean a person should die. It
is normal for people with a difficult
diagnosis to struggle with depression
out most come to value the time they
nave with their loved ones once they
nave some time to think things through.
Please do not pass a law that would
make it easier for people to do
something so drastic in their lowest
moments.




